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Circular 99 

 
27 January 2021 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
 
 
LOERIE LANE WILL TURN BACK TO A TWO-WAY ROAD: 
 
 
As per previous communication about turning Loerie Lane into a temporary one way to observe traffic, we 
have come to the end of the six-week observed period.  Traffic and the impact of the increased traffic flow 
around the Life Style Centre and between the Apartment blocks were monitored and considered. 
 
Due to Health and Safety reasons, it was decided to turn Loerie Lane back into a two-way street going 
forward. 
 
One-way signs as well as Exit signs will be removed during the course of this week.  
 
Management ask that you comply with these changes and would like to remind residents of the speed limit of 
20 Km per hour. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


